				
			* Breaking News * Breaking News * 
Queensland Historic Road Race Championship 2020
Run by QEMSC
Morgan Park Raceway Warwick
8th, 9th and 10th September 2020
All Classes P2 - P6


Racers, Volunteers, Helpers, All Needed, Everyone Welcome
Lets Make this the best QLD Historic Championship Meeting ever.












		
			‘Message from the President’

 " El Presidente "

Well hello there fellow hysterical motorcycling enthusiasts. Our brand new secretary has taken it upon herself to organise a monthly newsletter for your enlightenment. Please welcome Dawn Jarvis to the team she will be a huge asset to the club and nowhere near as grumpy as uncle Rex. On the subject of Rex Dell I would like to thank him for all that he has done for the club in the multiple roles that he has performed in the last few years. He is still your treasurer and the go to man for all things " ridernet ". I would also like to welcome Ian Milton back to the role of Vice President. Ian, who is the longest standing active member of the club, has kindly filled the vacancy created by the reluctant resignation of Brad Phelan. Brad has decided to resign his position due to conflict of interest issues but remains a strong and loyal member of the club and I thank him for his service .I can let you know that we have been awarded the 2020 Queensland historic championships and they will be run at Morgan Park on the 8th 9th and 10th of September yes that is a mid week meeting. Please take it upon your good selves to promote this meeting far and wide and lets do all that we can to make this a successful event. We plan to make it an annual event and it will incorporate solo classes from P2 to P6 and P3,4,5 sidecars. Your committee have been working quietly behind the scenes for the last 18 months to make this happen so please get behind us and help to make it a winner. Now for the bad news, as you may know QEMSC applied for the right to run the 2021 AHRRC at Morgan park but unfortunately the powers that be have decided to give the " Motorcycle Sportsman " the right to run this meeting. To say that we are disappointed is an understatement. I am at a loss to understand how this can be allowed to happen. As you all know QEMSC ran the AHRRC in 2014 and it was the largest AHRRC ever held in Australia with over 300 entries and was run very successfully. I personally feel that this is a travesty but unfortunately it appears to be a " fait accompli " and so we move on. The next Classic ride day is to be held at Lakeside on Thursday the 5th of December and I hope to see many of you there. I am told that there will be a lunch time BBQ and a few beverages so come along and say Gday.  


 
Hooroo for now and always remember " The only thing better than horsepower is MORE BLOODY HORSEPOWER " !!!!!
 
Ps. If you would like to contribute to the content of the newsletter please email Dawn with any stories or humorous anecdotes etc .












		
			 QLD Historic Road Race Championship Morgan Park 8 - 10th Sep 2020
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